
REMEMBERING

William Sharp
October 11, 1940 - November 2, 2011

It is with great sadness that the family announces the passing of William Robert
(Bill) Sharp after a short battle with cancer in the Hospice of Mission Memorial
Hospital. He was predeceased by his father William Royal Sharp. He leaves to
mourn his wife Carol, son Brian (Melonie) Sharp, daughter Colleen (Lawrence)
Locke, and his five grandchildren, Ashley and Devan Locke and Brenden, Brice and
Bronson Sharp, all of Mission, BC, and his mother Phyllis Sharp of Abbotsford BC.

A memorial service will be held at Abbotsford Pentecostal Assembly, 3145 Gladwin
Rd. Abbotsford, BC on Wednesday Nov. 9 at 1:30 p.m. A reception tea to follow the
service.

In lieu of flowers the family asks that a donation be made in Bill's memory to the
Pan-Africa Christian University in Nairobi, Kenya. The family wishes to express their
heartfelt gratitude to the doctors, nurses and support staff of the palliative care unit
of Abbotsford Regional Hospital and Cancer Centre and the Mission Hospice
Society.


